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lNTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS

IBEW Local Union 124

April 25, 2023

Dear Legislators,

I am the Business Representative for IBEW 124. Our jurisdiction covers 5 counties
in Kansas (Leavenworth, Wyandotte, Johnson, Miami, and Lynn) and we represent
over 3,000 electricians.

I'am writing you today in support of SB 325, This rapidly growing industry falls
under IBEW’s line of work and would bring many high-quality jobs to your
constituents. For Kansas to be competitive with the rest of the nation for economic

development the passing of SB 325 is imperative.

Thank you for your consideration and have a great day.

Sincerely,

Wade H. Kiefer
Business Agent, IBEW Local 124
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